Hello,

My name is Kelsee Bensley and | am a part of the
special education team for TTUSD, and specifically at
Tahoe Lake Elementary. In my role, | get the pleasure
of serving some of our most exceptional students and
families. It is truly incredible to provide the quality of
programming we do for some of our most vulnerable
learners (e.g., non-vocal (Yet!), Assistive Technology
communication users, dually qualified multilingual
learners, etc.). During my 7 years with the district, our
TLE special education team has built MTSS structures
to support some of TTUSD’s most exceptional
learners, even in the face of a pandemic. Due to the

board’s support and Annamarie and Stephanie’s
leadership, we are truly able to hold high expectations
for all students and that is not something every special
education teacher gets to share or experience.

I'd like to take a moment to thank the board for your
support in building a program that brings our special
education team great pride.

Thank you for providing my team and | with the
support needed to help our most vulnerable kids thrive
and meet their potential.

Sincerely,
Kelsee Bensley




